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Any further legal restrictions on firearm ownership, purchase or transfers will be 
only useless.  These proposed restrictions along with “red flag” laws would present 
only a minor inconvenience to a person intent on harming others while also further 
infringing on 2nd Amendment rights of citizens. 
 
The country and state are in urgent need of an improved system of dealing with the 
mentally ill.  Our society leaves most very mentally ill people to their own devices, 
even if that means living on the street and sleeping in doorways.  Steps shouldbe 
taken to intervene long before violence occurs.   
 


